4:00-6:00pm							January 8, 2018
Mentors: Brian, Laura, Carlee, and Ken					54th
Attendees: Conrad, Dalton, Levi, Isaac, Timothy, Emily, Micah, and Colby
	Tasks
	Reflections

	 Code autonomous programs. 
	Dalton and Levi fixed up the code for autonomous to be more consistently accurate. They were working on making a third option for the jewels, where if the color sensor doesn’t swipe either direction if there is no color reading. 

They needed more time, and will be working on it at the next meeting. 


	Get more driver practice.
	Colby (Driver) and Micah (Co-Driver) practiced doing Glyph Doubles. 

The results indicate that double-stacks are a possibility, but risky. We shall attempt to keep a more open eye on them, but we plan to only stack when strategic. 


	Work on the redesign predesign. 
	Isaac worked some more on the predesign. He downloaded some mecanum wheels, which he worked on adding. He added the new pincers too. 


	Put entries into the notebook.
	Conrad put the new entries into the notebook.

	                                                                                                      M.C.H.
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